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From:
Sent: 15 January 2021 10:10
To: localplan
Subject: Netherbarns development AGALA029

CAUTION: External Email  

 

Dear sirs, I wish to register my objection to the proposed development AGALA029 on the grounds of the 
visual impact on the view across the Tweed from Abbotsford House. The existing tree screen is mostly 
mature beech trees and, once the leaves fall, the screen is lost. I note the intention to plant further screening 
between the old railway line and the development but, in my opinion, this will be inadequate.  

Sincerely, Elise Ross,  


